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(NEWS #1 :) WOWII There are a LOT of things going on in the next month and a half! Since this is the only newsletter you'II get 
until May 1 (remember, 1'11 be away and won't be able to send out an APR 15 issue), you should make sure to read this issue 
carefully so you don't miss any of the great events. 

(NEWS #1 :) PRIDE WEEK UMAINE MACHIAS. See the details for their two open-to-the-public shows at APR 4 and APR 5 
below. 

(NEWS #2:) Workshop on lesbian health. See the listing below at APR 5. 

(NEWS #3:) Participate in either of two focus groups to help improve access to lesbian healthcare resources. See the 
listings below at APR 9 and APR 19. 

(NEWS #4:) PRIDE WEEK AT USM. The University of Southern Maine PRIDE Weeks is April 9 - 2.1. Events and information will 
be available at the web site at www.usm.majne.edu/_gJ1bg_a/events.htm 

(NEWS #5:) UMO PRIDE WEEK. Actually, it's a week and a half. Lots of fun events at the University of Maine in Orono! Check 
out the listings below on APR 11 through APR 22 

(NEWS #6:) Media Team Members Wanted by Equality Maine and GLAO. Two free training session will be taking place. See 
the ANNOUNCEMENTS category and the listings for APR 11 and APR 26. 

(NEWS #7:) Youth Activism Gathering. See the listing at APR 14-16 below. 

(NEWS #8:) Unity College, Day of Silence Celebration (concert & workshop). See the listing below at APR 18. 

(NEWS #9:) Women's Dance. See the listing below at APR 21. 

(NEWS #10:) Boston Gay Men's Chorus in Maine! Part of the UMO PRIDE Week celebrations. See the listing at APR 22. 

(NOTES #1 :) Professional Conference on adolescent sexuality (with a focus on GLBT issues). See the ANNOUNCEMENTS 
category. 

(REMINOERS #1 :) You can help the newsletter by sending me notices of upcoming GLBTl-related activities that you hear about in 
your area. Trust me, 1 would rather receive the same notice from 8 people than have everyone assume that I know about it and 
miss the chance to tell other GLBTI family members. Email megress@gwi.net 

ANNOUNCEMENTS: 
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